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To whom it may concern

I support the protection of the Greenbelt.  Any development should be in the sustainable
locations that have been identified, with good infrastructure and public transport links and
nearby facilities. 

Kind regards
Jayne Rebbecca Cresswell

Sent from my iPhone

https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification



